Kristin’s Class Newsletter

Clara Barton Open School November 13, 2006 kristinlorna@comcast.net 763-533-1092

************************************************************************


Dear Families,


Last week we got to thinking about where things come from, where things go, and how to be responsible producers and consumers.  The good old story, The Little Red Hen was an excellent starting point, and there are lots of fun versions.  Have you ever thought of all the things that are made of wheat?  Everything from wall paper paste to torilla chips.  Yum!

Pretzels


We want to do some baking this week and have decided to make some pretzels.  Our friend Gretchen at Mighty Fine (across the street) is letting us use her ovens.   Aren’t they great?
Book Clubs

Dawn, Christina and I wrote a grant last spring that would allow us to buy lots of chapter books and form book clubs.  The idea is that parents would read the books aloud at home, help their children through a study guide, and then meet with the book clubs at school for a final discussion.  We want all of the kids to experience the exhilaration of a rousing literary discussion! 


Well, we still don’t know about the grant (apparently it was lost and never read- we have hopes that they’ll make it right.)  We still want to get started, and would need families to provide a book or two.  Any feedback on the idea? Email or send a note.  Look for more info coming soon.

Lantern Walk-


The lanterns are made, thanks to Andrea Breen, Julie Garner-Pringle and Kathy Shipp.   The Lantern walk will take place next Saturday from 5-6 at Lyndale Farmstead Park.  It’s beautiful- I hope you can make it!
Stone Soup Lunch-


Please join us if you can on Tuesday, November 21 for a Stone Soup lunch.  Your kids would be thrilled to serve you vegetable soup and bread they made themselves.  All you need to do is come.

Well, you also need to send a veggie that works in soup- potato, carrots, celery, turnips, cabbage, onion, etc.  If you don’t have fresh, frozen and canned work too.  Send your contribution on Thursday or Friday- Monday is ok too, if you forget.  Thanks!

A Friendly Reminder..

Brr!  It’s cold, and students at Barton have 30 minutes of outdoor recess every day.  Send coats, hats and mittens, marked with names.  Try putting the mittens on clips or mitten strings.
Thanks!  Kristin
